Rosie Hensley

From: Customer Service

Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 10:29 AM
To: Rosie Hensley

Subject: FW: Crossing Road Pumps

Hi Rosie,

Forwarding to you since this is addressed to the Council.

Thanks
Charlie

From: Hans B. Nelson <hansbnelson@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 12:00 PM

To: Tessa Baldwin <TBaldwin@Kotzebue.org>; Saima Chase <saimajohnson@gmail.com>; dbhavilandli
<dbhavilandlie@hotmail.com>

Cc: Custamer Service <CustomerService@Kotzebue.org>; My Beautiful Wife <enelson_494@msn.com>
Subject: Crossing Road Pumps

Good Afternoon City Manager and Council:

| have a considerable concern in the deployment of water hoses in our streets that are utilizing plywood
as a means to protect the hose. While | feel it is worthwhile to not only pump water from dire locations
and protect the hose, | am concerned that my vehicle and other citizens are being inundated with this
method. Itis a potential cause of damage to my vehicle tires and a high risk situation is damaging many
components to my vehicle chassis. | would highly recommend that the City of Kotzebue address this
issue by changing their methods in protecting their equipment while also protecting the equipment of
its citizens. Please visit the following website as I'd like to suggest purchasing the correct method/tools
to address hose protectors in high traffic areas.

Rubber Pipe Ramps (cabletiesandmore.com)

Please reply to my email and to let me know how the City of Kotzebue is intending on addressing my
concern.

Thank you so much!

-Hans

Hans B. Nelson
P.O. Box 657
Kotzebue, Alaska 99752



